DEVELOPMENT PLAN
JICARILLA TRIBAL 369 NO. 1

The proposed location is in an area of current drilling development
with existing roads. Only 0.6 miles of new road construction is
required. The road will be through mainly a sagebrush-covered area
with a few juniper and pinon trees. The location will have the same
vegetation cover and no ponderosa pine will be disturbed. Approval
for surface work will be obtained from the Jicarilla Apache Tribe.

There are no camps or airstrips nearby. Arrangements have been made

to truck water from Largo Canyon, a distance of 41 miles. Upon comple-
tion of the well the location will be cleaned, levelled, and the reserve
pits backfilled. The attached sketches show in detail the location of
the proposed well.



